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We hope Christmas was a blessing for you, your family, and your church! We trust that
the New Year finds you with an increased purpose and desire to serve the Lord. Thank-
you for your kindness, concern, prayers, and support. We are honored to partner with

Jeff & Sandra Price

Happy New Year!

- youin the work that God has called us to do.

Recently we spent some time with our Ministry Partner in the downtown church in
Tarija, Sergio Saravia. He was in the US for a short visit with some family members who
live in Minnesota and was able to spend a week with us. It was a blessing to have the
opportunity to visit with him and make plans for the future of the work in Tarija and
the Network of Pastors we have been asking you to pray for.

In December we were able to spend some time with Rebeca and Angie Seals, our
partners in the Yucatan. While we were together, we learned more about their work and
made plans to travel to Merida, Mexico to work with them and their Churches.

As our schedule permits, we will be traveling in the coming months to report on our
work. If you would like for us to visit your church, let us know. We would be pleased to
sec you and share what God is doing across the region of the world in which we serve.

Praises & Prayer Reguests...

* Last year God blessed our work across Latin America with over 1600 people making a
profession of faith. 126 of those were in our churches in Bolivia with 97 of them being|
baptized. Please pray that we can effectively disciple these new Believers and help
them move forward in their walk with the Lord.

* 2023 was a tough year for some of the Pastors we work with. Please keep their families
in your prayers and ask the Lord to encourage and bless them in their work.

' * We are both recovering well from our recent surgeries. Jeft is 3 months into the 6

month recovery process. Sandra is still in a walking boot and a hand brace. Currently
she is in Physical Therapy for her hand and is improving. However, the bones in her
foot are not fusing as hoped, and the Doctor wants her to continue using the walking
boot until the end of January. Please continue praying for us as we deal with our
health related issues.

* COVID has finally hit the Price family. For about 10 days in December we were very
sick and have dealt with a few lingering side effects. Sandra’s mother Marilyn, is 84
and was hit especially hard. Please keep all of us in your prayers.

* Our travel plans and schedule for 2024 are coming together. Please pray for us as we
work with our partners in Bolivia and other areas of Latin America.

- Again, thanks for partnering with us! We love each of you.

“Look for Christ and you will find Him. And with Him everything else.” - C.S. Lewis



